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The Fiji National University Graduation Ceremonies has been the most awaited University event for the graduating students 
as well as the University.  It is a time of celebrations, creating memories and reminiscing. 

In light of the ongoing health restrictions due to Covid 19, the University wishes to advise students that the official event 
has been canceled. Conferral for 2020 graduands is scheduled for 22 December 2020. 

We will organize certificate collection sessions and photography for graduands and family members to celebrate.  

Students can hire gowns, collect certificates, and get professional photography done with friends and families at the 
University as per schedule below:
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College/ Centre Certificate, Gown Distribution 
and Photography Venue

College of Agriculture (CAFF)
College of Business, Hospitality and Tourism Studies (CBHTS),
College of Humanities and Education (CHE) & 
College of Engineering, Science and Technology (CEST) 

 4th -8th January 2021 Disability Centre, Nasinu
Main Hall, Nasinu

12th -15th January 2021 Natabua, Labasa

National Training and Productivity Centre (NTPC) 4th -8th January 2021 Nabua Campus

College of Medicine, Nursing and Health Sciences (CMNHS) 1st -5th February 2021 Nursing Auditorium, 
Tamavua

Technical College of Fiji 1st -5th February 2021 Disability Centre, Nasinu, 
Main Hall, Nasinu
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